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Veteran’s Program 
Tuesday, November 12, 10 am 
High School Large Gymnasium 

Open to the Public 
 

Why are we getting Yondr Pouches? What are they? 
To understand why schools including Pleasant Hill are beginning to 
use Yondr Pouches, all one needs to do is look at these headlines: 

 

Concerned about news reports such as these, School Board President 
Christal Crowder introduced the idea of Yondr Pouches at a summer 
board meeting. The bags are a small, canvas pouch with a magnetic 
locking mechanism. Students lock their smart devices in the pouch to prevent distraction during the school 
day from social media and messaging services. It’s not only distraction during classes that is a problem. 
Student mental health and student achievement are also being affected.  
 

The District understands that this will not be an easy 
transition for students, and we expect for some students to 
experience withdrawal on the first day. To support the 
transition, parents can discuss healthy use of technology. 
Reassure your child that you will still be able to contact 
them through the school’s phone in the main office. 
Remind your child that their phone and/or smart device(s) 
will still be in their possession throughout the school day.  
 
More information on the use of Yondr Pouches will be 

included in each weekly update between now and the end of Christmas Break.  

 

November 11th No School, 
Veterans Day 
 

November 12th – Veteran’s 
Day Ceremony, 10 am 
 

November 13 – School 
Improvement Day, 1:30 
Dismissal 
 

November 20 – School 
Improvement Day, 1:30 
Dismissal 
 

November 22nd – No School, 
Deer Day 
 

November 27th – 29th – 
Thanksgiving Break 

DATES TO REMEMBER Freshman Scentsy 

Fundraiser 

Happening Now! 

Order from your 

favorite freshman 

today! 


